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To,
Mr. Demy Martin,
23/5, Loren Street,

San Diego, California

March 05, 2012

Dear Mr. Martin,

I am Yuri Roberts, and I am writing this letter on behalf of the ‘God’s Light’ Charitable Trust. I am working with this philanthropic foundation for the past 4 years.

Currently, we are collecting funds to help the poor redesign their homes. These people face a lot of difficulties due to poor shelter, & particularly during the winters. So, we are making an effort to make their lives a bit easier.

We are planning to undertake this project on a large scale, and thus we need a huge amount of money. We are contacting as many people as we can.

We are a well known foundation and every action of ours gets highlighted in the local media. We invite all major sponsors to have their say on the stage. And, we always make sure that our sponsors get sufficient publicity in the newspapers and magazines, and in all our promotional materials. All the donations made to us are 100% tax deductible.  

I hope you will give your consideration to my request and will show your generous support through donations to this project. Our volunteers can collect a check from your office/residence anytime you want and you will get receipt of the donation at the same time. Please feel free to contact us for any kind of clarifications.

Thanks and regards,

Yuri Roberts

Coordinator

God’s Light

Mark’s Ave., San Diego
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